
 

 

 

 

    

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

What You Should Know 

The 57 Bus was recommended to students in 8th grade 

ELA without parental awareness. It contains strong 

profanity, sexual content and gender identity topics. 

The book was officially challenged by a KSD parent but 

the reconsideration committee’s decision was to retain 

the book in the library for children’s free use.  

Senior administrators agreed that The 57 Bus should 

not be assigned or recommended to middle school 

students based on its content and assured parents that 

it would not be. 
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Shortly thereafter it was 

featured on a recommended 

book shelf in the middle 

school library. 
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